32	A	1	1
37	ᄮ	u	
		v	



Sect March	6,7 196	7.5 8.2	T		
Reg. No.	7H 3		A STATE	++ 514	

IV Semester B.A./B.S.W./B.A.(Music) Degree Examination, September/October - 2022

ENGLISH

General English

(CBCS Scheme)

Time: 3 Hours

Maximum Marks: 70

Instructions to Candidates:

- i) Answer ALL the questions.
- ii) Write the correctly question numbers.

PART - I

(Grammar Section)

- I. Prepare five slides for a PowerPoint presentation on <u>'Healthy Eating'</u>. Each slide should have a title followed by sub points. (5)
- II. Prepare a Cover Letter and Resume for the post of a to cher in Kuvempu Kannada School. (5)
- III. Draft a letter responding to the following job advertisement published in Deccan Herald on 9th March, 2022, with a suitable CV. (5)

Murari Travel Agencies requires a Manager for its Mysore based company. candidates should possess a bachelor's degree in Travel & Tourism. They should be fluent in at least two languages and should have good communication skills. They should have extensive knowledge of tourist destinations in Karnataka and should be able to converse with clients convincingly. Application should be addressed to Travel Consultant, Murari Travel Agency, Kuvempu Nagar, Mysore - 87.

IV. Answer the following questions in a sentence or two:

(5)

- 1. What is an interview?
- 2. Name two types of interviews. Mention their purposes.
- 3. How do you prepare yourself for a job interview?
- 4. What are the advantages of Open-ended questions?
- 5. Mention any two questions commonly asked by the interviewers.
- 6. Mention any two non-verbal aspects at the time of interview.



Write a report on the given topic using the hints given below:

affected - tourists flocked --- a large amount of water - fields affected Due to heavy rain in Cauvery catchment ---- traffic jams --- flooded -- measures taken.

Read the following passage and answer the following questions: Z.

3

Sir Charles Spencer Chaplin (16 April 1889 - 25 December 1977) was an English comic actor, Filmmaker, and composer who rose to fame in the era of silent film. He became a worldwide icon through his screen persona, the Tramp, and is considered one of the film industry's most important figures. His career spanned more than 75 years, from childhood in the Victorian era until a year before his death in 1977, and encompassed both adulation and controversy.

Chaplin's childhood in London was one of poverty and hardship. His father was absent When he was 14, his mother was committed to a mental asylum. Chaplin began performing at an early age, touring music halls and later working as a stage actor and comedian. At 19, he was signed to the Fred Karno company, which took him to the United States. He and his mother struggled financially - he was sent to a workhouse twice before age nine. was scouted for the film industry and began appearing in 1914 for Keystone studios. He soon developed the Tramp persona and attracted a large fan base. He directed his own films and continued to hone his craft as he moved to the Essanay, Mutual, and First National Corporations. By 1918, he was one of the world's best known figures.

Chaplin wrote, directed, produced, edited, starred in, and composed the music for most of his films. He was a perfectionist, and his financial independence enabled him to spend years on the development and production of a picture. His films are characterized by slapstick combined with pathos, typified in the Tramp's struggles against adversity. Many contain Social and political themes, as well as autobiographical elements. He received an Honorary Academy Award for "the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century" in 1972, as part of a renewed appreciation for his work. He continues to be held in high regard, with the Gold Rush, City Lights, Modern Times, and The Great Dictator often ranked on lists of the greatest films.

- 1. How did Charlie Chaplin become a worldwide icon?
- 2. How did Chaplin began performing at an early age?
- 3. What helped Chaplin move to U.S at the age of 19?
- What enabled him to spend years on the development and production of a picture?
- What did he receive an Honorary Academy Award for?
- 6. Mention two names of Charlie Chaplin's films?

PART-II

(Literary Section) 40 Marks

 $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

Answer any Five of the following questions in a sentence or two each: What was the strategy adopted by Hamlet to find out the guilty? M

What catches the attention of the poet in 'clouds of dry hair' in the poem 'Pigtail'?

How has Shakespeare built the monument of the self, according to Milton? Why does the speaker try to avoid the mirror in the poem 'I Still Matter'?

What are the wishes that Cinderella makes in the poem?

What does "the state's disease" imply in the poem 'Hamlet'.

What did Cinderella lose on her way home? What did the Prince decide?

How has the loneliness transformed the speaker in the poem, 'I Still Matter'?

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$

(Choosing one from literary section and One from Novella is compulsory) VIII. Answer any Two the following questions in about a page each:

Explain the main theme of the poem, 'Pigtail'

Comment on the changes that the speaker experiences in the old age in the poem, 'I Still Matter??

Describe the living conditions of people in Nigeria in the poem 'Hamlet'.

Describe Hemingway's portrayal of Santiago's relationship with the sea.

What is the role of the sea in 'Old Man and the Sea'?

(Choosing one from literary section and One from Novella is compulsory) Answer any Two the following questions in about two pages each: X

 $(2\times10=20)$

Cinderella represents the women who assert their individuality. Discuss.

The poem depicts the conflicting emotions of the elderly. Discuss with reference to the poem 'I Still Matter'.

Santiago - solution is more allegorical than Possible. Justify

What is Santiago's view of his won sinfulness?

Describe the important aspects of Santiago's relationship with Manolin.



IV Semester B.A./B.S.W./B.A. (Music) Degree Examination, August/September - 2023 Rcg. No. GENERAL ENGLISH Resonance - IV

(CBCS Scheme Repeaters 2019-20)

Time: 3 Hours
Instructions to Candidates:

-) Answer All the parts.
- 2) Write the question numbers correctly.



PART-I

(Grammar Section)

Each slide should 3 Prepare Five slides for a Power Point Presentation on "Save Water". have a title followed by sub points. Prepare a Cover Letter and Resume for the post of Management Trainee at Alpha 3 Technologies. H

Draft a letter responding to the following job advertisement published in Times of India on <u>の</u> 22nd October, 2023, with a suitable CV. Ħ

Mahindra Travels Company requires a Manager for its Hubli based unit. Candidates should possess a bachelor's degree in Travel and Tourism. they should be fluent in at least three languages and should have good communication skills. They should have extensive knowledge of tourist destination in Karnataka, should be able to converse convincingly Application should be addressed to Travel Consultant Mahindra Travel Agency, Jamananagar, Hubli

Answer the following questions in a one or two sentences each. \leq

3

- What is the purpose of holding interviews?
- 2. What are the disadvantages of open-ended questions?
- 3. Name any two types of interviews.
- 4. How do you prepare yourself for a job interview?
- Mention any two questions commonly asked by the interviewer.



V. Write a report on the given topic using the hints given below:

(5)

Armed men--loot 5 lakh--valuables--masked men--pistols and knives--removed the grill to enter--overpowered inmates--fled--siren of police vehicle.

VI. Read the following passage and answer the following questions: (5)

In certain accidents, if breathing stops, it is possible to save life by artificial respiration. This means that someone else causes air to enter and leave a person's lungs. The method of artificial respiration now recommended by the U.S.Army, the Red Cross, and the Boy Scouts of America is a method of mouth-to-mouth breathing. First, place the victim face up. Tilt his head back so that his chain is pointing upward. Next if there is any foreign matter in his mouth, wipe it out quickly with your fingers. Then with your right-head thumb, pull his jaw down to clear his tongue from the air passage in the back of his mouth. With your left hand, pinch his nostrils to prevent the air you blow into his mouth from escaping through his nose. Now, place your mouths tightly over the victim's and blow into his mouth until you see and listen to the out rush of air that indicates air exchange. Repeat blowing. For an adult, blow vigorously, at the rate of about twelve breaths a minute: For a young child, take relatively shallow breaths, at a rate of about twenty a minute.

Answer the following questions.

- 1. What is the end goal of the process described in the passage?
- 2. How does the writer define 'artificial respiration?
- 3. What is the first step of artificial respiration?
- 4. Who all recommended the method of artificial respiration?
- 5. What is the final step of artificial respiration?

PART-II

(Literary Section)

(40)

VII. Answer any Five of the following questions in one or two sentence each. $(5\times2=10)$

- 1. How does Hamlet try to find the cause of her father's killing?
- 2. What does the speaker see behind the clear glass in the poem Pigtail?
- 3. Why does the speaker try to avoid the mirror in the poem "I still Matter"?
- 4. Why do kings wish to have Shakespeare's sepulchre?
- 5. Wheré was Cinderella made to live? How was the situation?
- 6. What was the condition of the plaits in the poem pigtail?

- 7. Who did Cinderella marry? What did he do for his livelihood?
- 8. How has Shakespeare built the monument of self, according to Milton?

VIII. Answer any Two of the following questions in about a page each:

 $(2\times5=10)$

(Choosing One from literary section and One from Novella is compulsory)

- 1. Describe the living conditions of people in Nigeria in the poem Hamlet.
- 2. Give an account of the Magic Fairy's role in changing Cinderella's destiny.
- 3. What are the pleasant memories, the speaker has of her younger self in the poem "I Still Matter"?
- 4. Briefly discuss the values Santiago imbibes throughout his life?
- 5. What is the role of the sea in 'The Old Man and the Sea'?

IX. Answer any Two of the following questions in about two pages each:

 $(2 \times 10 = 20)$

(Choosing One from literary section and One from Novella is compulsory)

- 1. Cinderella represents the woman who asserts their individuality, Elaborate.
- 2. It is said that one can be young at heart, Justify with reference to the poem, 'I Still Matter'.
- 3. Justify the title of the novella, 'The Old Man and the Sea'.
- 4. Describe Santiago's encounter with the sharks.
- 5. Discuss Santiago as a tragic hero.

	WW.				334	UL,
•	Reg. No.	·, .		;		
TV		egree	Exan	inatio	n,	
1 4	August/September - 2023	8				
				r*	•	
			r;			
		epeat	ters)			
`						
e:3		ľ	Maxim	ium M	arks	: 70
uctio	ons to Candidates :					
	1) Answer All the Parts	/3	المناتقة	OF		
	2) Mention the question number correctly.	15/	LIAN	. 16	- \.	
	PART-A	3/0). OV	ARY	75 \ 10 \ 10 \	
	(Grammar Section)	150	(Bissosossoon	1	The state of the s	
Do a		1	2		/ (1×:	5=5)
		V	ORE.	101		
1.						
2		•	:0			
۷.	riow would you assert yoursell as an optimist to the	mierv	iewei!			
1	W. S.		1			
1.	write an essay on any one of the topics not exceeding	ng mo	re unan	-		=10)
	A Popular legend		g) its	5.19	(1 10	10)
ว		o d	ti	ainta.	(5.5	_10\
۷.						
	Techpark, Hebbal, Bengaluru-29.	Cons	ultancy	, located	at Mai	nyata
Co	omplete the following sentences using the right idi	oms/p	roverl	os:	(3×	1=3)
(an	n apple of the eye, to move heaven and earth, at the elev	- 18 A			blue n	ioon,
1.	The little pony looked as if she					
2.	My niece is to her grandpa.		gy i (g)		7	
	in the grandpa.					11 1
3.	I'll to be with you, said Geetha to	Sita	•			
	Do 1. 2. Co (ar car	IV Semester B.Sc./B.C.A./B.Sc.(FAD)/B.V.A De August/September - 2023 GENERAL ENGLISH Imprints-IV (CBCS Scheme 2019-20 Onwards R Paper - IV 2: 3 Hours uctions to Candidates: 1) Answer All the Parts 2) Mention the question number correctly. PART - A (Grammar Section) Do as directed: 1. Write about Five questions usually asked in interview (OR) 2. How would you assert yourself as an optimist to the 1. Write an essay on any one of the topics not exceeding A Popular legend Facebook/Twitter/Instagram. 2. Write a CV and Cover Letter for anyone of the beloa) The post of Program Manager at Global Services Techpark, Hebbal, Bengaluru-29. b) Apply for the position of Student Counsellor of IIT, JEE, NEET to the HR at Bengaluru Cross, Complete the following sentences using the right idican apple of the eye, to move heaven and earth, at the elecame out of a band box)	IV Semester B.Sc./B.C.A./B.Sc.(FAD)/B.V.A Degree August/September - 2023 GENERAL ENGLISH Imprints-IV (CBCS Scheme 2019-20 Onwards Repeat Paper - IV 2: 3 Hours uctions to Candidates: 1) Answer All the Parts 2) Mention the question number correctly. PART - A (Grammar Section) Do as directed: 1. Write about Five questions usually asked in interview. (OR) 2. How would you assert yourself as an optimist to the interview. 1. Write an essay on any one of the topics not exceeding mo A Popular legend Facebook/Twitter/Instagram. 2. Write a CV and Cover Letter for anyone of the below adversal and the post of Program Manager at Global Service Constructions Techpark, Hebbal, Bengaluru-29. b) Apply for the position of Student Counsellor for constity, JEE, NEET to the HR at Bengaluru Cross, Keteg Complete the following sentences using the right idioms/function of a band box)	August/September - 2023 GENERAL ENGLISH Imprints-IV (CBCS Scheme 2019-20 Onwards Repeaters) Paper - IV 2: 3 Hours **Maximuctions to Candidates:* 1) Answer All the Parts 2) Mention the question number correctly. PART -A (Grammar Section) Do as directed: 1. Write about Five questions usually asked in interview. (OR) 2. How would you assert yourself as an optimist to the interviewer? 1. Write an essay on any one of the topics not exceeding more than A Popular legend Facebook/Twitter/Instagram. 2. Write a CV and Cover Letter for anyone of the below advertisem a) The post of Program Manager at Global Service Consultancy, Techpark, Hebbal, Bengaluru-29. b) Apply for the position of Student Counsellor for competitive IIT, JEE, NEET to the HR at Bengaluru Cross, Ketegenahall Complete the following sentences using the right idioms/provert (an apple of the eye, to move heaven and earth, at the eleventh hour, or came out of a band box)	IV Semester B.Sc./B.C.A./B.Sc.(FAD)/B.V.A Degree Examination August/September - 2023 GENERAL ENGLISH Imprints-IV (CBCS Scheme 2019-20 Onwards Repeaters) Paper - IV 1: 3 Hours Maximum M 1: 3 Hours PART - A (Grammar Section) Do as directed: 1. Write about Five questions usually asked in interview. (OR) 2. How would you assert yourself as an optimist to the interviewer? 1. Write an essay on any one of the topics not exceeding more than two pages of the post of Program Manager at Global Service Consultancy, located Techpark, Hebbal, Bengaluru-29. b) Apply for the position of Student Counsellor for competitive Exam IIT, IEE, NEET to the HR at Bengaluru Cross, Ketegenahalli, Bengaluru-Complete the following sentences using the right idioms/proverbs: (an apple of the eye, to move heaven and earth, at the eleventh hour, once in a came out of a band box)	IV Semester B.Sc./B.C.A./B.Sc.(FAD)/B.V.A Degree Examination, August/September - 2023 GENERAL ENGLISH Imprints-IV (CBCS Scheme 2019-20 Onwards Repeaters) Paper - IV 2: 3 Hours Waximum Marks 2: 4 Mention the Question number correctly. PART - A (Grammar Section) Do as directed: 1. Write about Five questions usually asked in interview. (OR) 2. How would you assert yourself as an optimist to the interviewer? 1. Write an essay on any one of the topics not exceeding more than two pages: (1×10 A Popular legend Facebook/Twitter/Instagram. 2. Write a CV and Cover Letter for anyone of the below advertisements: (5+5 a) The post of Program Manager at Global Service Consultancy, located at Mar Techpark, Hebbal, Bengaluru-29. b) Apply for the position of Student Counsellor for competitive Examination IIT, JEE, NEET to the HR at Bengaluru Cross, Ketegenahalli, Bengaluru-4 Complete the following sentences using the right idioms/proverbs: (3×2) (an apple of the eye, to move heaven and earth, at the eleventh hour, once in a blue in came out of a band box)

 $(5 \times 1 = 5)$



IV.	Choose the correct phrasal verb and fill in the blanks with appropriate modification (2)	×1=2
	 (Come up, Come along, Come over, Come across) We are going to get ice cream. Will you? If youtomorrow, one of the student counsellors will guide you. 	
	PART-B	

(Literary Section)

Answer any Five of the following in One or two sentences each. V. What was the attempt made by the peasants on seeing the mother bit by the giant

1. scorpion?

Where did Billy find the guest-book in the lesson The Landlady? What did he do 2. with it?

- What do the scorpions eat in World in a Wall? 3.
- What do silver bells symbolize in the poem The Bells? 4.
- Who are the great contributors behind the making of Mysore Sandal Soap? 5.
- Fill up the lines from the poem, Prayer Before Birth. 6.
- How did the Queen ensure education for women in Sultana's Dream?

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$ Answer any Two of the following questions in not less than a page each:

- What attitude of the peasants do you observe in the poem, The Night of the Scorpion? 1.
- How does the poet connect the themes of mellow wedding bells and merriment to 2. misfortune and despair?
- 3. Why do the unborn claim for strength before birth in the poem, *Prayer Before Birth*?
- Who are the four men Yagdor met on his way? Describe his triumph against the fish 4. with reference to the lesson The Origin of Earthquakes.



33401

VII. Answer any One of the following in about two pages

 $(1 \times 10 = 10)$

- Describe how the landlady's mentioning of Mr.Mulholland and Mr.Temple causes 1. sensation and fear in the readers.
- Who are the day and night workers inhabited in the wall? 2..
- 3. Mysore sandal soap is a symbol of heritage. Discuss.

PART-C

(Novella Section)

VIII. Answer any two of the following questions in not less than a page each : $(2\frac{1}{2}+2\frac{1}{2}=5)$

- 1. Describe the Time traveller's visit to the Palace of Green Porcelain.
- 2. What happens when the Time travellers finds the time machine, in the Sphinx?
- 3. Whom does the time traveller save from drowning? What are her fears about?
- 4. The split in human race has caused gap between the Capitalist and the Labourer. Discuss with reference to man's evolution in Time Machine.

IX. Answer any One of the following questions in not less than two pages: $(1 \times 10 = 10)$

- 1. Sketch the character of Eloi.
- Why is the time traveller shocked on entering the garden with White Sphinx? 2.
- How does the time machine move? Discuss the Relativity of Time. 3.

|--|--|

				34401			
Reg. No.		4.		1	* *		
			 		le 1504	2022	

IV Semester B.Com./B.H.M. Degree Examination, August/September - 2023 LANGUAGE ENGLISH - II

General English

(CBCS Scheme Repeaters 2020 onwards)

Paper: IV.

Time: 3 Hours

Text: Insights IV

Instructions to Candidates:

- 1) Answer All the Sections
- 2) Mention the correct question numbers.



Maximum Marks: 70

SECTION-A

(Language)

I. Rearrange the sentences in the right order and leave the odd one out.

Young Adult literature assures teens that the world is capable of understanding and sympathizing and it can provide a safe space to explore the unknown, including the unknown parts of one self.

- A. Teen stories have always held the power to guide and influence their listeners.
- B. In this context, young adult novels can play a special role, with stories crafted specifically to validate their emotions and speak about young women's concerns.
- C. Teen aged girls as it can be noticed are particularly vulnerable to self-doubt and self-esteem problems.
- D. Moreover, teens often lack the tools or the cultural context to view the works in a critical light.
- E. Such literature can have an impact on the teens and therefore need not be encouraged.
- F. Young Adult literature can help in building the teen confidence.
- II. You have got a better opportunity to work abroad and you intend to resign from the present post in the company. Write an e-mail to the company informing them about your resignation.

(5)

(5)

III. Bank of Baroda requires a Manager for its Jayanagar Branch, Bangalore. Candidates with 10 years of experience in the banking sector and with the ability to implement, plan and execute overall bank strategic goals, can apply. Draft a resume and cover letter for the said post. (10)

	dialogue that ensues between the interviewer and the candidate during the interview Interviewer:	
	Rajesh:	
	Interviewer:	
	Rajesh:	
	Interviewer:	2
	Rajesh :	
V	Answer the following questions in a sentence or two (5))
1	1. What is book review.	
2 2	2. What is the difference between book report and book review?	٠.
3	. Why do you think book review is important?	
4		
5.		
	SECTION-B	
VL Ar	(Literature) aswer any Four of the following questions in about a page each: (4×5=20)	
1.	How does the poet Nash, use unusual comparisons to express his love in 'To My Valentine?'	
2.	Give an account of the effects of the entry of the European settlers into the Aboriginal Australia in "To The Others'.	
3.	Discuss the poet's advice to the people who cannot adapt to changes in the poem 'The Times They Are A-Changin'.	
4.	How does Maya Angelou succeed in challenging her oppressors in the poem 'Still I Rise"?	•
	What does the noet compare the anger of the poor to in 'Kalki'? Evplain	

How is Kalki visualized in the poem?

Answer any One of the following questions in about Two pages each:

- Describe the relationship of the Kellers with their neighbours in the play 'All My $34401 \atop (1\times10=10)$
- 2 How does the play 'All my Sons' bring out the facets of the contemporary American Society and its values?
- ω Elaborate. Arthur Miller presents Joe Keller as a tragic hero and a villain in 'All My Sons

VIII. Answer any One of the following questions in about two pages each: $(1 \times 10 = 10)$

- life of the native people in 'To The Others'. Discuss The European settlers get entry to the Aboriginal Australia and destroy the peaceful
- 2 'The Times They Are A Changin' is instrumental in expressing people's opinion.
- ၟၯ How does 'Still I Rise' represent the genre of Black Poetry?



OEEN311

Scanned with OKEN Scanner

	7	
	Reg. No.	
	-	
	1	
	•	
200		

& Semester All UG Courses Degree Examination, September - 2023 CREATIVE WRITING IN ENGLISH Creative Writing in English - Drama

CHARYA INOTITE

(Open Elective Course)
(NEP Scheme)

Time: 21/2 Hours

Maximum Marks: 60

Instructions to Candidates:

- 1. Read All the questions carefully.
- All questions are compulsory.
- Answer any Five of the following questions in Two or Three sentences each. $(5 \times 2 = 10)$
- Name any two characteristics of Modern Drama.
- 2. Who is the father of Indian Drama?
- 3. What is the difference between plot and story?
- 4. Who translated the work 'Shakuntala' by Kalidasa?
- Mention any two significant elements of a drama according to Aristotle.
- 6. How is the climax of the plot significant?
- Define Tragedy.
- II. Answer any Four of the following in about a page:

 $(4 \times 5 = 20)$

Explain the elements of drama.

2. Write a note on One Act Play.

Trace the origin of European Drama.

- Write a short note on William Shakespeare's contribution to English literature.
- Discuss the types of comedy.

(2)

 $(2 \times 10 = 20)$

- Answer any Two of the following in about two pages. \mathbf{III} .
 - Briefly discuss the origin and growth of Street Drama. 1.
 - Write a note on the elements of plot. 2.
 - Discuss the history and elements of Problem play.
- A Candidate waiting for interview, is anxious to prove his best. Create an interview scene with dialogues not exceeding more than two pages.
- Write a play in about two pages using the elements of a play on the theme of 'Friendship'. V.



AECEN4.2

	L			
	L			
-				
		Keg No.	200	

agular of IV Semester B.Com./B.B.A and Other Courses Coming Under the Commerce and Management Degree Examination, September

GENERIC ENGLISH

Language English - IV(Envision - IV)

TINEM SIME

(NEP Scheme)

Fime: 21/2 Hours

Instructions to Candidates:

Maximum Marks:60

- Read the instructions carefully before writing the answer.
- 2. Write the correct question number.

SECTION-A

(40 Marks)

Write short notes on any Two of the following in about a page each.

- Meenakshi
- Dr. Pal
- 3. Margayya's activities under the Banyan tree.
- Answer any Two of the following in about two pages each. H

 $(2 \times 10 = 20)$

- Give an account of Margayya's efforts to please Goddess Laxmi.
- Bring out the significance of the title of R.K. Narayan's novel 'The Financial Expert'
- Briefly discuss Margayya's relationship with his family.
- Answer any two of the following in about a page each. Select atleast one each from poetry and TED Talks.
 - Robert Frost's 'Poetry begins in delight and ends in wisdom'. Discuss with reference to "Stopping by the Woods on a snowy Evening".
 - "Anger could turn into a great power" Says Kailash satyarthi. Elaborate.
- What suggestion does Preethi Srinivasan give to bring the marginalised disabled to the centre in "Destignatizing disability".

SECTION-B

(20 Marks)

- Share, your experience of visiting a place which you liked most in about 80 to 100 Technical Writing (any one) K.
- Write in article on the importance of education in life. di

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$

E-mail (any two) >

Compose an appreciation e-mail to the Director, Red cross for joining with your college in organising a Blood donation camp.

- Draft an e-mail congratulating your Principal for getting 'A' grade to your college from the education department. d
 - Due to heavy rains, your business is dull. Hence, you have not paid the installment (EMI) of your loan taken from Bank of India. Write an apology e-mail to the bank manager stating the reason for not paying the regular installment of your loan. æ.

Social Media Content writing. Z

What is the work of a social media content writer?

- Define a blog. 7
- Travel blogs are also known as



A	F	CE	N.T	Λ	^
7 7	۱.	CC.	V	4.	.⊀

Reg. No.	44					
, 10g. 110.				,	150	

IV Semester B.Sc./B.C.A./B.Sc. (FAD)/B.V.A. and Other courses coming under the Faculty of Science Degree Examination, September - 2023

ENGLISH

Generic English

Paper: IV

(Freshers Scheme)

Time: 21/2 Hours

Instructions to Candidates:

Answer All the questions.

Unit - 1

- L Answer any Two of the following in about a page.
 - What are the views of Siddhartha's parents about him? 1.
 - Trace the friendship between Govinda and Siddhartha.
 - Write a note on Vasudeva. 3.
- Answer any Two of the following in about 2-3 pages each. Π .

 $(2 \times 10 = 20)$

- How does Siddhartha learn to experience the trouble caused by the life cycle? 1.
- Sketch the character of Vasudeva. 2.
- Discuss the role of Kamaswami and Kamala in Siddharatha's life. 3.
- III. Answer any Two of the following in about a page each. (1 each based on poem and TEDx is $(2 \times 5 = 10)$ compulsory).
 - Explain the force that contradicted with nature and eternity as stated in the poem by 1. Dylan Thomas.
 - Comment on freedom in the poem "The Caged Bird". 2.
 - Prepare a TEDx on any one of the given below in about a page. 3.
 - Ableism. a)
 - Any topic of your choice. b)







Unit - 2

 $(1 \times 5 = 5)$

IV. Answer any One of the following.

- 1. Write a Business letter to the Customer Service Manager, Mala Electronics Pvt. Ltd., complaining about a defect in the Laptop purchased from the store.
- 2. Write a Flyer with the description assuming that you are the Copy Writer in Print point.
- V. Answer any Two of the following.

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$

- 1. Write an email acknowledging to Ravi, an employee for having done the work successfully.
- 2. Write an E-mail to appreciate the work culture of your colleague.
- 3. Write an email to congratulate your colleague on an award receiving.
- VI. Answer any One of the following:

 $(1 \times 5 = 5)$

- 1. Write a blog on a restaurant you visited recently.
- 2. What are advantages of Social media writing?

				AECEN4.1
IV Sem	ester B.A.	-/B.S.W./B.A.(Musi	Reg. No.	

Degree Examination, September - 2023

GENERAL ENGLISH

Generic English 1.2 (NEP Scheme)

Paper : IV

Time: 21/2 Hours

Instructions to Candidates:

Answer all questions.

Maximum Marks: 60



UNIT-I

(Literary Section)

L Answer any TWO of the following in about a page each.

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$

- 1. Write a note on Sita Parvatha.
- 2. How did Belli die?
- 3. Write a note on Duggajja.
- II. Answer any TWO of the following in about 2-3 pages each.

 $(2 \times 10 = 20)$

- 1. Sketch the character of Nagaveni.
- 2. Describe the impact of the Sharavati Project in the novella Dweepa.
- 3. 'Ganapayaa suffered more by other factor than the Sharavati project'. Explain.
- III. Answer any TWO of the following in about a page (Answer one from Poetry and another from Ted Talks). (2×5=10)
 - 1. Bring out the difference in appearance and action between the old and young oyster.
 - 2. Discuss the Golden circle as explained by Simon Oliver Sinek.
 - 3. Why does Sparsh Shah call himself as an Iron Man?

Unit - II

(Grammar Section)

IV. Answer any ONE of the following in about 200 words.

 $(1 \times 5 = 5)$

- Create an ad copy for an electric car. 1.
- 2. Narrate your trip to a historical place.
- V. Answer any TWO of the following.

 $(2 \times 5 = 10)$

- Write an email to XYZ Digital Company, Bangalore to sponsor state level sports festival organized by the Residents' Association of your locality.
- 2. Write an email of acknowledgment on receiving a laptop by Courier.
- 3. Write an email to your Principal to help you get a hostel seat.
- Answer any ONE of the following:

 $(1 \times 5 = 5)$

- Write a short profile of a leader you like. 1.
- Write an article on the importance of Sports. 2.

60	Λ	0	,
60	U	S	ŀ



Reg. No.			1	

IV Semester M.A. Degree Examination, September/October - 2022

ENGLISH

Latin American Literature

Paper: 4.4(b)

(CBCS - Semester Scheme Freshers and Repeaters)

Time: 3 Hours

Maximum Marks: 70

Instructions to Candidates:

Answer questions from All sections.

SECTION-A

I. Write a short notes on any **four** of the following.

 $(4 \times 5 = 20)$

- a. Magic Realism.
- b. Colonialism in Toads Mouth.
- c. Satire in "The Miracle of Birds".
- d. Pedro and Pablo Vicar.
- e. A Dog has Died.
- f. Death in 'The Dead Man'.
- g. Symbolism in 'The Gift'.

SECTION-B

II. Write short essays on any five of the following:

 $(5 \times 10 = 50)$

- How do the authors from Latin American countries employ different literary genres?
 Compare and contrast.
- 2. How does irony become an integral part of 'The Chronicles of a Death Foretold'?
- 3. Give an account of hope and despair faced by the characters in 'The Dead Man' and 'The Circular Ruins'. How do these two stories illustrate the concept of magic realism?

- 4. How does I1 Postino's film celebrate the Chilean poet Pablo Neruda?
- What is the significance of the title 'The Dog Will have its Day'? And how does it 5. throw light on corruption in society?
- Analyze the tone of the poem, 'Thinking, Tangling Shadows'. 6.
- How is Sex and Sexuality portrayed in the short story "Lonely Hearts"? 7.
- Bring out the role, race, ethnicity, class and gender play in the short story 'The Gift'. 8.